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To Whom it May Concern:


It is of utmost importance to note that 74 towns in NH, many of which are in Hillsborough 
County,  have passed resolutions calling for fairness in the redistricting process. Fairness has 
bipartisan overwhelming support throughout the state. 


Enclosed as part of my testimony, please find Goffstown’s warrant from March 2020, calling for 
fair redistricting. As you can see, it passed by a wide majority. 


Thank you for heeding and abiding the voices of the citizenry you represent.


Barbara Schult


